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MATERIAL FACT 
 

São Paulo, March 31, 2022. ATMA Participações S.A. (“Company” or “ATMA”, ATMP3), in 

compliance with the provisions of the Securities Commission Resolution No. 44, of August 

23, 2021, informs its shareholders and the market in general that the Company's financial 

statements for the fiscal year ended December 31, 2021 will not be disclosed today, as a 

result of the new date rescheduling of the external audit calendar. 

 

Thus, it is important to inform that the disclosure of the Company's financial statements 

will take place on April 5, 2022, after B3 trading hours, which is why the company will 

present changes in its calendar of corporate events today. The Company emphasizes that 

the deadline for delivery of its financial statements will not affect the holding of its annual 

shareholder’s meeting in compliance with the deadline set forth in article 132 of Law 

6,404/76. 

 

ATMA, through its Investor Relations Department, is available for any clarifications 

through the contacts below. 

 

 

Luciano Bressan 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

 


